
To: House Committee Rules 
From: Mary L Michael 
Date: May 5, 2019 
Re: Oppose the bill 
 
Due to the fact that in Oregon PreK -12 School Counselors are unique as trained for specific educational 
tasks unlike School Social Workers (I have experience with both fields) I urge you to oppose this bill as it 
stands.  
Thank you for this consideration. 
 
Sincerely Yours, 
 
Mary L Michael 
 


